
                                                                                                                                                                                               

  

Drug Formulary Change – Over the Counter (OTC) Products 

Effective: June 1, 2020 (Medicaid) 
 
 

As we notified you in December 2017, the Health Care Authority (HCA) is creating a Preferred Drug List (PDL) 
for Apple Health (Medicaid) in partnership with managed care plans that serve Apple Health clients. As 
a continuation of those efforts, effective June 1, 2020, Molina Healthcare will only cover OTC products 
that are covered through the Apple Health fee-for- service (FFS) program. 

 
To find out which medications will be preferred, please look at our 2020 Formulary on our website at 
MolinaHealthcare.com on June 1, 2020. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued service to Molina members. 
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https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wa/medicaid/drug/Pages/formulary.aspx

